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11th April 2012
Dear All,

For 15 years, all of you have proved to be a cooperative and trusted team of employees at Crystal Sales. With your hard-work and sincere efforts, we have become No. 1 in our market. All the credit goes to the whole team it was a combined effort of all of us. Congratulations to the whole team!
On my last day today with the company, I am glad to leave behind a confident team. I wish you good luck for future and I wish you all will continue your efforts in this company. Please feel free to call me on my phone or email me on rob@gmail.com. Keep in touch.

Warm Regards

Rob Benwel
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